
Committee Member Expectations – Non-Resident Classification Review Committee 
 
Meetings are normally held not more than once a month. Meetings are scheduled based on the 
submission of appeals. One to three meetings per semester is typical.   
 
Preparation of up to an hour prior to each meeting (to familiarize oneself with each student’s appeal 
packet) is expected. Student attendance indicates they appreciate having an opportunity to be heard. 
There are no subcommittees.  Necessary support and resources are provided. 
 
 
Note that committee members’ terms run from August 1 to July 31.  
 
 
 
 


